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12th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find below the Year 10 PPE assessment timetable, starting 31st March 2025. Most 
assessments take place in classrooms, while English, Maths, and Science exams are held in the 
Sports Hall, as part of our efforts to prepare students for GCSE exams in just over one year’s time. 

We kindly ask for your support in ensuring that your child is aware of their exam schedule and is 
fully prepared to perform to the best of their ability.  A paper copy of the timetable will be given to 
your child on Friday, 14th March. Excellent attendance is always important but is particularly 
crucial throughout the examination period. 

If you have any questions regarding the assessments, please do not hesitate to email me at 
c.teanby@marshlandhigh.co.uk.  For subject-specific enquiries, you may reach out to the relevant 
Head of Department. 

Thank you for your continued support, and I wish your child the very best in their assessments. 

Best regards, 
Mr. Teanby 
Assistant Head of Upper School 
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